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WOFAB: The Gathering!
Our annual camping trip is fast approaching! Registration
was due earlier this month, but it's still not too late to
register! Get ready for a weekend full of LARPing, chili-

cooking, swimming, and making unforgettable memories.
Please email SSC14-15@wademolay.org if you have any

questions.
  

 

Calendar
  
August 22nd-24th -
WOFAB: The
Gathering
Randle, WA 
  
August 29th - 
Adelphos Region
Big Event
Auburn, WA
  
September 6th
State Chapter
Meeting
Wenatchee, WA
  
September 7th
Yakima Chapter
Installation of Officers
Yakima, WA
 
September 12th
Henry M. Jackson
Official Visit
Marysville, WA
 
September 13th
T.H. Little Chapter
Installation of Officers
Bothel, WA 2:00pm
 
September 13th
Tacoma Chapter
Installation of Officers
Tacoma, WA 7:00pm
 
Check out the State
Events Calendar for
more details and all
the fun events
happening!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ebE4GFm8Tj7mtuqtBuz9AUosjlJSXrslX9Yg0bIFSwB_DK_jEx9w1qGh1iPB821g7dBlx3vkAGuewWDuyVK77G335h6SM9QiE0q4Gts4YMOAM2OwzXzGLHL0Q5NYKOEZpxCnye_4Yuo_vkipcZeANtbye828JzIe2B2VDymabV8=&c=&ch=
mailto:SJC14-15@wademolay.org


Pacific Northwest
DeMolay Leadership Conference

This year went magnificently! Over 40 DeMolays
from Washington, Idaho, and Oregon were in

attendance this year. Many lessons were taught,
lots of good food was consumed, and tons of
inside jokes were made that will last a lifetime!

Go to the Pacific Northwest DeMolay Leadership
Conference Facebook page to see all the

pictures and find info if you want to go next year!
 

State Chapter Meeting 
Join us for the term's first State Chapter Meeting, an
extraordinary Initiation, and the rebirth of Wenatchee

Chapter at the Wenatchee Masonic Center beginning at
5PM! Afterwards, stay in beautiful Wenatchee for

fantastic activities, video games, too many inside jokes to
remember, and an overnighter. But don't let the fun and

memories stop there, take a short trip the next day to
Yakima Chapter's Installation of Officers at the Yakima

Masonic Center at 1PM where the magic will continue, it
will not be one to forget! Note: All those who have a part

in the degrees need to arrive at 3pm for practices.
Saturday dinner, Sunday Breakfast, and Sunday Lunch will
be provided. Meet at Alderwood Mall Macy's on Saturday
at Noon for carpooling and caravanning over! Installations

and Initiation are formal. Remember to bring a blanket,
toiletries, and a change of clothes. Below is a flyer for this

event!
 

Click here for t he flyer!! 
   

ALS Awareness

BroBlips:
 
#671 ~ 
If you can't
think of a
really cool
idea, take
an old idea
and do
something
really cool
with it.
  
  
#143 ~
If you
didn't do it
first, do it
better.

Members
News

 
Congratulations to

Vancouver Chapter
who initiated 5 boys

last week!
  

Brother Andrew
Everett has recently
been receiving his
degrees in Masony,
boy do they grow up

fast or what?
 

Congratulations to
Brother Kaden Little
who became Master

Councilor for his
Chapter! 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE
State Chapter

Meeting
September 6th

Wenatchee, WA
  

Hockey Night
October 18th

Kent, WA
  

Grand Master's Class
November 8th

Everett, WA

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ebE4GFm8Tj7mtuqtBuz9AUosjlJSXrslX9Yg0bIFSwB_DK_jEx9w1jxfiLWH3RDHhbSS97_YeVwEATUP7jD8tYO86Kl-1s0yNyE9cBUDxgp-PVdnGKeM8vWrr_89RNyRvClL83nK5wKd7CPfP0PlXqp59Xl6tK4lr2ZsLDKgSmT5eg-oX5ZL4n-ESKsupBjzLZrI-mONRBwLMmga7nRFBY3u_bEynmTWhPnxQNqlKE6q_xmcQ4ScJH6i1khI_bBDSEtGTIBdKew=&c=&ch=
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1109824302333


Recently, many people across the country have been
participating in the Ice Bucket Challenge to help raise

awareness of ALS or Lou Gehrig's Disease. From
celebrities, famous atheltes, and even your Washington
Masonic leaders, this challenge has not only helped in

raising awareness, but also raising money more
money for ALS this year than any other year so far. So
if you get nominated, grab a bag of ice, a bucket, and

a hose and get drenched, or donate $100 to
this wonderful cause, or even both if you choose! Below
is a link to the ALS Association where you can make a

donation to help those who need it!
 

http://alsa.pub30.convio.net/  

Greetings Washington DeMolay!
 
This summer has been busier than ever traveling around all over the
state and bonding with my fellow brethren over the different activities
that has been happening.
 
WaCup was a major success, everyone had loads of fun and I
would like to congratulate my home chapter, Tacoma Chapter, on
winning this year. Also DLC this year was full of DeMolay learning
and was certainly an enlightening experience of our DeMolay virtues.
I am certain that each DeMolay present will take home a lot of
knowledge and enthusiasm to their home chapters. Gull Dummy
was just as fun as always, especially everyone participating in the
ALS Ice Bucket Challenge
  
With WOFAB fast approaching, I am excited to end this summer
with such a great weekend of camping, fun, and brotherhood. Let's
make this weekend more magical than any other WOFAB we've
ever had, that is certainly possible.
  
Fraternally,
Thomas Rasar
State Master Councilor
 
SMC14-15@wademolay.org

WA DeMolay Player of the Week

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ebE4GFm8Tj7mtuqtBuz9AUosjlJSXrslX9Yg0bIFSwB_DK_jEx9w1jxfiLWH3RDH-xuDjjMg3e7fH9l3c061Nxn8PDo-Qphkq1u_M4V9newx4wlLSyMcx7T5XyPSCv-U1-aYegzL62EObEyIGzqgl7LxOKoBsRg6ZIf1LN2YNQrhw0-Sh3sOew==&c=&ch=
mailto:menardi55@aol.com


     
Eric Garcia is one special individual. He joined DeMolay at our last

Grand Master's Class, and he is already the Junior Councilor for
Puyallup Chapter! The moment he joined he has been majorly

involved with DeMolay, that's something you don't see everyday.
Also he went to DLC this year and he definitely stood out as a

magnificent leader in his projects and committees. Eric is going to
do some big things in DeMolay, keep up the good work brother!  


